Hello,
I will be using Microsoft Teams in the new year to post homework, words and sounds we are learning in class and other relevant information. This way if school is closed due to Covid-19 everyone will already be familiar with Microsoft Teams. 
Everything will be under ‘Files’ and organized into folders. I have already placed items under ‘Files’ if you would like to use it over the Holiday break. 
I will also be keeping my Teacher Page updated, but I am able to place a larger variety of items in Teams.

Instructions for accessing Microsoft Teams
1. Go to office.com
2. Click ‘Sign in’
3. Enter required information
4. Make sure to choose ‘Never’ when asked to remember password
5. Click on ‘Teams’ (it is the purple icon that looks like people)
6. Choose ‘Grade 1 Carroll’
7. Any notes from me will be under ‘Posts’ and all items will be under ‘Files’
8. Don’t forget to ‘Sign out’ when finished

Thank you for your cooperation,
Mme Carroll

Login Information
E-mail :
Password :
